12-3-24
Discussion with Margaret Haynes at NMDOT.
Some of the improvements in NMDOT’s letter were to fix system/existing issues that aren’t fair for the developer to fix.  Through lanes were saturated.
Improvements were to be phased.  Have to tap back into that
A senator gave BernCo $750 k for improvements at Condeshire.  
NMDOT will be doing a Phase A-B study for the 500 corridor to identify improvements.
Maybe developer due Unser widening and NMDOT widen the bridge at Condeshire and the roadway.


